
PUBLIC HEARING 

TO THE PEOPLE OF 

THE TOWN OF UNION: 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE pursuant to the Town’s continuing Emergency Order, all Town Facilities, 

including Town Hall, are currently closed to the general public as a COVID-19 containment 

measure. For the Public Hearing that is scheduled for Monday November 23, 2020 at 7:10 

o’clock in the evening or soon thereafter, in person attendance will NOT be permitted. 

However, the Public Hearing will be accessible to the public via Zoom virtual meeting software. 

Any members of the public wishing to observe the public hearing remotely are advised to 

access the public hearing via Zoom: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83811405893 
 
Meeting ID: 838 1140 5893 
One tap mobile 
+19292056099,,83811405893# US (New York) 13126266799,,83811405893# US  
+(Chicago) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
Meeting ID: 838 1140 5893 

 

for the purpose of considering requested area variance to the Zoning Ordinance of the Town of 

Union, more specifically: 

 

THAT THE PETITIONER NYSEG, be granted area variances to have a new regulator building 5 feet 

from the east property line and 10 feet from the west property side at 518 Day Hollow Road, 

Town of Union 

 

The application is open to inspection at the Code Enforcement Office.  Persons wishing to 

participate in the hearing may do so via Zoom or telephone or communications in writing 

regarding said application may be filed with the Zoning Board prior to said hearing. 

 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83811405893


If you require additional information, please contact Daria (Dee) Golazeski, Building Official at 

607-786-2920. 

 

    James M. Kinne 

    Chairman 

    Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 

ONE AD- PRESS & SUN-BULLETIN 

THANK YOU 

 

November  15,  2020 

 


